
7th – 8th September 7th – 12th September 22nd – 25th September 11th – 14th October 30th Nov – 2nd December 7th – 9th December

MIPIM is a 4-day real 
estate exhibition, 
conference and 

networking event 
gathering 26,800 

international property 
professionals from all 

sectors to build 
partnerships, gain 

industry insight and 
discover projects. 

Cannes Yachting Festival 
is the world’s most 

eclectic trade show. It
has been voted

Europe's top in-water 
boat show and the 

world's no.1 show for 
large sailing boats. This 

year the festival will 
host almost 600 boats, 
430 exhibitors and over 

140 previews.

Monaco Yacht Show is 
the only yacht show 
worldwide which is 

exclusively devoted to 
superyachts for sale of 
at least 25 meters in 

length. It is the largest 
floating luxury super 

and mega yachts display 
in Europe. 

MIPCOM is the global 
market for 

entertainment content 
across all platforms. This 

four-day event brings 
together the most 

influential TV and digital 
content executives 

offering opportunities of 
networking, creative 
exchange, screenings 

and inspiring talks. 

ILTM Cannes is the 
flagship luxury travel 

trade show that brings 
together the world's 

leading travel advisors 
and travel brands. This 
bespoke event includes 

pre-scheduled 
appointments, 

educational sessions, 
networking, and, of 
course,  glamorous 

parties! 

MAPIC 2021 will be 
the first international 
industry meeting to 
be held face-to-face, 
giving professionals 

in the retail, F&B and 
leisure industry the 
first opportunity to 
get back together 

since the pandemic 
erupted. 

Placement at these events is at luxury hotels, key locations around the event, yachts in port and private jet and heliport terminals.

Please contact Michaela Talbot at Global Media Hub on michaela@globalmediahub.co.uk for further details and costs.


